
Wingrove Primary School 
Hadrian Road, Fenham 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 
Telephone 0191 2735466 

 

 
12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Once again, Wingrove will support charities, across the UK and Africa, by taking part 

in fundraising for Comic Relief, on Friday 19th March. 

 

We will be having a red themed non-uniform day or you can come dressed as a super 

hero, on Friday 19th March. In exchange, we ask each child for a donation of £1 to 

support Comic Relief. All money raised will go to charity, please give generously.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.      

 

Mrs Mullarkey 

Head Teacher  
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